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("Gender" continued from p.12)

The Gender Project, and its resulting book,
is a superb example of what commitment,
hard work, and solid research ability can
produce. The American Anthropological
Association, the Advisory Board for the
Gender and Anthropology Project, The Fund
for the Improvement of Post-Secondary
Education (FIPSE), and Sandra Morgan are
all to be commended for this worthy and
helpful book. The results are now available,
and the Anthro.Notes editors highly
recommend that our readers obtain a copy
for their own use and teaching.

Ruth O. Selig

¥ k% % *k *k * * k ¥k * *k *k * k¥ *k * ¥ *

SKETCHES FoRY -
UM-NATURAL
1STORY-,

HVMPHREY -~

Anthro.Notes’cartoonist Bob Humphrey has
just finished The Last Elephant, a cartoon
book that will be published this fall by
Friends of the National Zoo. For ordering
information, write to: Susan Lumpkin,
Friends of the National Zoo Publications,
National Zoo, Washington, D.C. 20008.
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